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Jennifer Means

Subject: FW: About Typhoon "Mangkhut"

Hi All, 
  
According to the Hong Kong Observatory, Super Typhoon “Mangkhut” will move across 
The western North Pacific & intensify further in the next few days, and may well have 
Hong Kong in its sights by this weekend. 
The associated heavy rain, squalls & storm surge may pose threat to Hong Kong 
As well as Guangdong region. 
  
Depending on the weather, it is likely that all Hong Kong & Shenzhen container terminals & depots  
will close . it will affect vessel will be delay departure at Hong Kong / Shenzhen. 
  
  
** Holiday Notice ** 
For the public holiday of “Mid-Autumn Festival”, our Hong Kong office will be closed 1 day on Sep-25-2018 (Tue).  
We will resume normal activity on Sep-26-2018 (Wed). 
  
  
  
  
Thank you & Best Regards, 
  

 
  
Haleema Hashim 
712 N. Central Ave., Suie A | Wood Dale, IL 60191 
m 630.766.6652 | d 630.457.1622  
www.clearfreight.com 

  
All our activities are subject to the latest version of the US NCBFAA terms and conditions. Please visit 
http://www.clearfreight.com/forms  to review our terms and conditions of service and contract as well as other terms, forms and 
disclaimers you may need. 
  
  
  
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


